
The Maryland School for the Blind

Blanton Health Center

Email: Health#032#Centerfa),mdschblind.org * Phone: 410-779-4966 * Fax: 410-779-4778

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We look forward to havmg your child back at The Maryland School for the Blind for the 2022-2023 School Year. To help us
prepare for their safe return we need your help.

Make sure to make an appointment witih your child's Primary Caa-e Provider/Physician. Please complete attached forms, return
them to the Health Center by July 14.2022 and deliver medications to school bv Aueuat 22.2022, so that reconciUation can be
done m an unrushed and careful way.

Registration Forms (Use as a checklist)

Signed by fh.e Parent/Guardian and required for
ALL students

Clinic Permission Form

Emergency 911/Insurance Form

D Health Update Form

Over-fhe-Counter Medications Form

Nutrition Order Form - Regular Diet

Signed by the Doctor and required for
ALL students

Physical Activity Form- also needs signed by the
parenVguardian

D Physician's Nutrition Order Fomi for students

.with nutritional concerns " GT Feeding

If applicable for your student:

Gastrostomy Feeding Orders- Required for students who have a G-tube and filled out/signed by the doctor

D GT students must have a complete ynexpired replacement kit at school before the start of school.

Medication Administration Aufhorization. Form- Itequired for students who receive medications while at school and filled

out/sigaed by the doctor and signed by the parent

D Part 1 - Sports/Physical History by Parent- Filled out/signed by the parent

D Part 2 ~ Sports/Physical History by Physician- Required for all students over 13 years of age, who will be
participating in any MSB sports and filled out/signcd by the doctor.t

Immunization Form - If mcluded m your packet, necessary mmmmzation documentation updates are required

Medications

Before the medications can be administered in the scttool setting in accordance to Maryland State regulations:

Medication orders and medication labels on the prescription bottle must match

Over-the-counter medications (vitamins, creams, and ointmcnti) must be in a pharmacy labeled container or have a
pharmacy label attached to the box or tube. Label must match medication order that accompanies medication.

Please remember that the registration paper is important to the care of your child. Failure to send in completed paperwork can

result in a delayed start of scliool for your child. The Health Center strives to provide the safest care possible for our students. If

more registration papers are needed, you can find them at https://www.marvtandschootforthebtind.org/my-

msb/registration-and-school-forms/
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Patti Bell, M.S., R.N., C.P.N.

Health Center Manager
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LuciUe Beveridge, M.S.N., R.N.3"

Clinical Coordinator
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